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SUBJECT: 

Public Works Department 
407-836-7805 

May 2, 2023 - Work Session 
Stormwater Management -
Moving Towards a Resilient Future (Session 1 of 2) 

At the October 25, 2022 Board meeting, Board members expressed stormwater 
management concerns including the intensity of future rainfall events, sufficiency of 
existing design standards and current maintenance standards. Following the discussion, 
Mayor Demings directed staff to do research and update the Board regarding potential 
modifications to our stormwater program and standards. 

As a result, two stormwater management work sessions have been scheduled for the 
May 2, 2023 and May 23, 2023 Board meetings. 

The first work session will review the impacts of the 2022 flooding events and will 
review the County's existing stormwater-related programs. This will include our 
design standards, basin studies, maintenance and inspection and capital improvement 
program. A preview of the second work session will also be provided as part of the 
initial work session. 

This item is for informational purposes only. Board action is not required at this time. 
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